
Recommendations from the Cabinet Meeting on 10 September on the  
report from the Personal Care Select Committee 

 
Recommendation 1- Role of the Corporate Parent 
 
Paragraphs (i), (ii), (iii), (v) accepted 
Paragraph iv) – Agreed that an elected Member who is on a school’s governing 
body in the role of LEA governor or, if no elected Member is on the governing 
body, the local Member for the area, should meet the designated teacher via the 
Headteacher, annually to discuss issues relating to Looked After Children in 
that school. 
 

 Recommendation 2 - Members having a Forum for discussing issues and 
receiving information concerning Looked After Children. 

 
 Paragraph i) – Further discussions to take place with an update submitted to 

Cabinet. 
 

Paragraphs ii) – iv) accepted. 
 
Paragraph v)   Further clarification and a scoping exercise to be undertaken, 
with an update submitted to Cabinet. 
 
Paragraph vi)  Cabinet Member to consider further 
 
Recommendation 3 - A fully costed long-term strategy for the recruitment and 
Retention of staff is implemented. Strategy to include ring fenced costings and 
an implementation plan specifying lead officer, timescale, outcome and costing 
for each required action in the strategy. 
 
Paragraphs I) – vi) – accepted as ongoing commitments. 
 
 
Recommendation 4- Services work together with carers to ensure that 
notifications of exclusion are made and alternative educational packages are 
implemented. 
 
Paragraphs i) – vi accepted. 
 
Recommendation 5 - Further work to be undertaken in comparison with other 
authorities is accepted. 
 

 


